

To:

School of Education Policy Council

From:

Laura L. Stachowski, Ph.D. Laura L Sturpousk

Chair, Undergraduate Scholarship Committee

Date:

April 24, 2017

RE:

Annual Report for the 2016-17 Undergraduate Scholarship Committee

The Undergraduate Scholarship Committee met on March 10 to select recipients for the 2017-18 academic year. Those in attendance at the selection meeting: Kathryn Engebretson, Erik Jacobson, and Laura Stachowski. Katie Paulin served as facilitator of the Committee's discussion, to ensure that recipients selected met the criteria of specific awards. Catherine Gray assisted with the Global Gateway International Scholarship selection process on March 30.

Returning Students General Scholarships

113 applications 104 complete applications A total of 67 awards were made 43 students Total award amount to returning students: \$159,150